
Pedestrian Killed and Seriously
Injured (KSI) Casualties in Northern
Ireland, 2013-2017 has been published
today

Pedestrian Killed and Seriously Injured (KSI) Casualties in Northern Ireland,
2013-2017 is now available.

Department for Communities to hold PIP
Information Sessions

The Department for Communities is to hold a series of Personal Independence
Payment (PIP) information sessions. This follows on from the Department’s
published response to the Independent Review of the PIP Assessment process
(Walter Rader report) which included a commitment to coordinate a series of
events to publicise the PIP Assessment process and purpose.

Digest of statistics for salmon and
inland fisheries

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) today
published ‘Digest of statistics for salmon and inland fisheries in the DAERA
jurisdiction’.

New Independent Chair to Inter-
Departmental Working Group

The Department of Health and The Executive Office have announced the
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appointment of a new Independent Chair to the Inter-Departmental Working
Group.

£170,000 road improvement scheme on
Harmony Road and Windmill Street,
Ballynahinch

A £170,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Harmony Road and Windmill
Street, Ballynahinch will commence at 7.00 pm on Monday 17 June 2019.
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